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Hard work beats talent, when talent doesn't work hard.~ Unknown

WRH Delivers Quadruplets

Windsor Regional Hospital delivered its first set of Quadruplets (that is four babies) recently. The three
boys Ahmed, Mohammed and Mohanad and their sister Dana each weighed between 2 Ibs. 10 oz. and 4
Ibs. 1 oz. The four small infants are in good condition in the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) at the Met
Campus undergoing close observation. The Ontario government is currently conducting a review of
Ontario's 14 NICUs.

CHIS Launches Service Desk Tool

On July 23, 2012, Consolidated information Services (CHIS) and PROcure launched a new ticketing
application. This will allow staff to enter work requests through a common portal. The portal is due to launch
later in August 2012; however, you will see email notifications of work requests made to the service desk at
ext. 72011. Stay tuned for more information as this new tool is introduced.

We Care for Kids Raffle

Raffle tickets are available for the W.E. Care for Kids raffle in the Foundation and W.E. Care for Kids office
at Met Campus as well as Volunteer Services at Malden Park. Tickets are $5 each. You could win an all
inclusive trip for 2 to RIU Negril, Jamaica; a Tigers Game Package; a Mountain Bike; a $250 Best Buy Card
or Tim Horton’s Cards. The draw takes place on August 10th at Noon.

Ribfest

On Sunday, August 12, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. Climb Kili and the Spitfire & Firkin (11828 Tecumseh Rd. E.,
Tecumseh) are holding a Rib Dinner. Tickets are $25 each. Funds raised are in support of the Climb Kili
team who will be climbing Mt. Kilimanjaro in the Fall of 2012. The team has pledged $50,000 to the
Regional Rehabilitation program as part of their efforts. Tickets are available by contacting the Spitfire &
Firkin at 519-979-6000, or the WRH Foundation Office at ext. 52005.

Shuttle (Met Campus)

Effective Aug 1, 2012 Windsor Regional Hospital has entered into a new contract to provide shuttle
services for employees. The new company that will be providing the service is Voyageur Transportation
Services (Voyageur). Voyageur is an integrated logistics and transportation company. They provide a full
spectrum of professional services including a Checker Limousine sedan service; school busing, charter and
shuttle services; freight delivery and specialized medical services — such as non-emergency patient
transfers. The service provided to staff will remain unchanged; however, please be patient as we make this
transition. New buses are planned to be in service in late August.

Did you know?

Windsor Regional Hospital has delivered 7,106 newborns over the last two years
(2010/2011 and 2011/2012 fiscal years). Of those, 5 sets were triplets and 125 sets were twins.
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